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I am opposed to SB 301 and its amendment. We do not want wake board boats on 

the Willamette River. I am a canoeist and a bird watcher and any loud noise destroys 

the ambiance of the River. Wake boards are very anti-environment and pollute the air 

and the water with their exhaust. They make it very unsafe for smaller boats to be 

safe and endanger their occupants. Please do not let any form of wake board boats 

occupy the Willamette River.  


